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We would like to take this opportunity to say the BIGGEST thank you to Wellings |
Of Corunna and the organizers of Hockey Night In Corunna.

This past Saturday a handful of lucky athletes were treated to a night out as they
represented Mooretown Minor Hockey at this inaugural event.

Our kids were treated like stars and had the opportunity to meet and chat with Kerry Fraser, Jason York, Murry Wilson
& Patrick "Whitey" Stapleton. This event gave our local hockey association the opportunity to help link the generations
and we are so happy to have been a part of it!

Mooretown Minor Hockey Association was presented with a $5000.00 cheque on Saturday night in support of our
minor hockey program. THANK YOU!

On behalf of MTMHA we would once again like to thank Wellings Of Corunna for this generous donation and for this
amazing opportunity.
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